Note from the Editors

We would like to apologize for several mishaps that occurred in the
last issue. First, the pages of the book reviews by Niikhet Sirman and
Ellis Goldberg were inadvertantly transposed. We are republishing
these two reviews in this issue. Secondly, in the List of Contents, Arzu
Oztiirkmen’s first name was misprinted. Finally, we regret that the title
and number of the journal did not appear on the spine of the volume.

This issue includes two dossiers. The first, Population and
Migration, includes articles by F. Shorter, S. Mutlu, K. Kirig¢i and S.
Shami. The second, Historiography, contains articles by M. Todorova,
M. Miroiu and N. Necipoglu. A preliminary version of Todorova’s article
was presented at a conference held in Binghamton, in September
1994, entitled “Historiographies of the Ottoman Empire”. Miroiu’s
article was also initially presented in Binghamton, at a workshop on
Balkan Studies. We hope to publish more such dossiers in the future.
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